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November 8,1999 ,/ 

Paula J. Isler 7wy 
Bureau of Service Evaluation & Compliance 
Public Service Commission 
Capital Circle Ofice Center 
2540 Shumard Oak Blvd. 
Tallahassee, FL 32399-0850 

RE: Certificate Renewal OEPOSIT DATE 

In a recent telephone conversation you notified me that American Global Telcom, Inc. 
neglected to pay a late fee of $16.50. I apologize for this oversight - a check is enclosed 
to cover this amount. 

You also mentioned that you would recommend cancellation of my certificate or have me 
pay a fine of up to $500. I do not wish to renew my certificate for the upcoming year. If 
there is someone in particular at the PSC that I need to make this announcement to please 
let me know. I may be reached at (407)677-8025. 

Sincerely, 

Robert L. Weaver, President 
American Global Telcom, Inc. 




